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DITCHLING

P5 FOG OIL

READY TO USE INSECTICIDE

CONTAINS PROPOXUR

FOR CONTROL OF
MOSQUITOES, BLACKFLIES & SMALL FLYING INSECTS
AROUND HOMES, COTTAGES, SWIMMING POOL AREAS

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER  POISON

GUARANTEE:

PROPOXUR...................... 0.5%

REG. NO. 22589   P.C.P. ACT

NET CONTENTS:   4 Litres

DITCHLING CORPORATION LIMITED
P.O. BOX 395, 

DON MILLS, ON M3C 2S7

FOR OUTDOOR USE IN PROPANE OPERATED FOGGERS AND ALL TYPES OF
PORTABLE THERMAL FOGGERS AND FOGGING ATTACHMENTS.  P5 FOG OIL
CONTAINS PROPOXUR INSECTICIDE FOR RAPID KNOCKDOWN AND KILL OF
ADULT MOSQUITOES AND BLACKFLIES IN OUTDOOR AREAS.

DIRECTIONS

P5 FOG OIL is a ready to use solution.  For best results apply as
a dense fog when the air is calm.  Fog in direction of a slight
breeze allowing the fog to drift into the area of infestation. 
Fog while moving away from the area being treated.  Apply the fog
to completely envelop the area to be treated, contacting as many



insects as possible.  Apply at the rate of 60 mL per 100 square
metres.  The best time to fog is in the early morning or late
evening when adult Mosquitoes and Blackflies are active, and when
rising air currents are at a minimum and there is generally
little wind.  Allow fog to dissipate before occupying the treated
area.  Mosquitoes and Blackflies that have been in contact with
the fog should be controlled in 15 to 30 minutes after the
fogging application.  When using a propane fogger, the equipment
must be operated and maintained in accordance with the
manufacturer's instruction manual.

PRECAUTIONS

May be harmful if swallowed.  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN. 
Avoid inhalation or skin contact.  Wash thoroughly after using. 
Do not contaminate feed or food.  Avoid contamination of animal
feeding areas, such as pastures and other foraging areas.  Do not
contaminate water supplies, streams, lakes or ponds.  Do not use
as an indoor space spray.  Do not apply to animals or humans.  DO
NOT FOG WHERE HUMANS OR ANIMALS ARE DIRECTLY DOWNWIND OF THE
TREATMENT(WITHIN 100 METRES).  Toxic to Bees.  Do not treat
plants directly.

COMBUSTIBLE: Do not fog near open flame. Do not smoke while
using.  Do not store near excessive heat.

FIRST AID: Danger.  This product contains petroleum distillates. 
If swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Seek medical attention
immediately.  If patient is unconscious give them air.  Do not
give anything by mouth to an unconscious person.  If on skin
remove contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly with soap
and water.  If in eyes flush with water for 5-10 minutes, and
obtain medical attention immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Large doses of the active ingredient
will result in cholinesterase depression.  Atropine Sulfate is
antidotal.  Do not give Morphine.  Watch for delayed pulmonary
edema in cases of severe poisoning.  In this case use oxygen
therapy and treat symptomatically.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes
the risk to persons and property arising from the use or handling
of this product and accepts the product on that condition.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Dispose of container
with household garbage.



******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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